All Saints Primary School
pasdeed  Weekly Parent Email

Dear All,

The term is well underway, with week three complete already! There has been lots of evidence of exciting learning
underway and children happily settled into classes and routines. It has been great to see Forest School activities
taking place across the school this week, this is always hugely enjoyed by the children. In cooking, children were busy
planning a dish to include seasonal vegetables, many of which are being harvested from All Saints garden! Well done
to all our green fingered children and Miss Scott, Miss Amor and Mr Stobie, a school governor.

We are delighted that our guitar teacher, Alastair Chester, has volunteered his time to support reading with some of
our children in addition to his tuition services. He now spends all day Tuesday at school and says he greatly enjoys
reading with the children. We are always looking for more volunteers for this, so please consider this even if you only
have a half hour to spare in a week. Additionally if you know of any community members who may enjoy this
opportunity please ask them to contact the school. (A full Disclosure and Barring Check would be necessary for any
volunteer role within school).

We are also excited to confirmed that we have now secured an excellent private drum tutor — Jack Mitchell (please
refer to the attached poster). If you are interested in organising private lessons for your children with either Guitar,
Violin, Piano or Drumes, please contact the school office for further details.

Next week we look forward to welcoming Ella to our school in Year 6 and Sapphire in Year 3. Sapphire Class Children
and staff are also very excited about meeting Cressida Cowell (author of '"How to train your Dragon') at The Octagon
Theatre on Monday as part of Yeovil's literary festival. You now have the opportunity of ordering her new book ‘The
Wizards of Once’ signed and dedicated for a reduced price of £8.99 instead of £12.99. If you would like to take
advantage of this amazing offer, please complete the attached order form and return to the office on MONDAY
MORNING 25 September.

Our first sports fixtures start next week with netball and tag rugby matches planned and our Diamond & Topaz
Classes are planning a village walk on Thursday to support this term’s project about Heroes (please refer to the
attached permission letter). Please note, we are now able to accept permission for trips and events via email. Simply
email office@bishopscaudle.dorset.sch.uk confirming the details of the event as well as your information and
permission.

Wishing you all a lovely weekend,
All Saints

Parent Letters Attached:
e What’s on this week W/C 25th September
e Diamond & Topaz Class Local Visit Permission Letter
e Cressida Cowell Book Order
e Drum Tutor Poster

All Saints CE VC Primary School
Giles Lane, Bishops Caundle,Dorset DT9 5NQ, 01963 23450
www.bishopscaundle.dorset.sch.uk office@bishopscaundle.dorset.sch.uk



http://www.bishopscaundle.dorset.sch.uk/
mailto:office@bishopscaundle.dorset.sch.uk
mailto:office@bishopscaudle.dorset.sch.uk

